
From: Birkebeiner Nordic Ski Club secretary@birkebeiner.org.au
Subject: Falls Creek Early Bird Resort Entry

Date: 15 March 2023 at 6:38 pm
To: Paul L'Huillier paullhuillier@bigpond.com

BHP Road Opening Date
At the recent Community updates conducted by Major Projects Victoria
it was announced a single lane would be opened through the Bogong
High Plains Road landslip by 25 April 2023 "pending favourable
weather and ground conditions". Restoration of dual lane access is to
be confirmed. Details of the MPV presentation can be found on the
bigbuild.vic.gov.au website.

Falls Creek Early Bird Resort Entry
2023 Falls Creek Resort entry season permit on sale now
Early Bird price is $475 ($380 for over 65s)
Sale ends midnight 31 March 2023
For more details and to purchase please click here
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